
 

 

 
 

 

 
Recruitment Special Information Sessions May 

6th and 7th  
 

(Kahnawake – 2, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019)  
 
The Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers are currently recruiting for four (4) 
constable positions on the Peacekeeper team. Two (2) special Information 
Sessions for interested individuals to learn about the positions and the application 
process will take place on Monday, May 6th and Tuesday, May 7th, beginning at 
6pm each evening.  
 
The Sessions will take place at Tewatohnhi’saktha on Monday and at the PK 
Station on Tuesday. 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact Jody Diabo at 450-632-
6505. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically up until Tuesday, May 7th at 6pm. 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 


